June 28, 2011

Chestnut Glen HOA Board
Bothell, WA 98021

Re: “You, Fireworks and City of Bothell”

Dear Chestnut Glen Neighbor,

“Fourth of July is coming up: do you know what the rules are for fireworks?

State-approved Class C fireworks are allowed in the City of Bothell on specific dates. Fireworks can be sold
between July 1 through July 4. Fireworks can be discharged on July 4™ ONLY, from 9 am — 11 pm.
Washington State Patrol maintains the list of legal fireworks. Firecrackers, salutes, chasers, skyrockets and
bottle rockets are not allowed. For further information, please visit the Washington State Patrol website
at http://www.wsp.wa.gov/fire/fireworks.htm or call toll free 1-888-295-8594. You must be at least 16 to
purchase fireworks and at least 18 to discharge fireworks. Discharging fireworks is not allowed at City or
public — owned parks. Schools, churches, and private facilities should be contacted and approval granted
before any discharge occurs on their property.

Complaints? To report the use of illegal devices or any fireworks use outside of approved discharge hours
(July 4,9 am — 11 pm) dial 911. Please keep in mind that City police resources will be stretched thin during
the fireworks season and may not be able to respond immediately. For additional information, please visit
the City of Bothell website at www.ci.bothell.wa.us or contact City of Bothell Fire and E.M.S. at
425.489.4873.”

Sincerely,
The Chestnut Glen HOA Board

Jason Rogers

President
president@chestnutglen.com
(425) 482-6628

Gregg Kramer
Treasurer
tresurer@chestnutglen.com

John Romanschi

Secretary
webmaster@chestnutglen.com

Visit us at www.ChestnutGlen.com




